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North Dakota Representative 

September 2020 

MPLA Activities 

 Solicited news for the MPLA newsletter 

 Submitted article to NDLA Good Stuff  

 Attended Joint Conference Committee Meeting 

NDLA Activities 

 Attended NDLA Board Meetings 

 Attended NDLA Conference Planning Meetings 

 Chair for NDLA Conference- Publicity Committee 

North Dakota Library Activities 

 NDLA Annual will be held virtually on Wednesday, October 28th. 

 Libraries across the state are gradually reopening after closures due to the COVID-19 

pandemic. Many libraries are taking a phased approach by first offering curbside service 

and then moving towards reopening the building by appointment and with social 

distancing practices in place. 

 Many North Dakota Libraries came together under the umbrella of the North Dakota 

State Library to have a week long Facebook live Summer Reading Kick-Off. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Randi Monley 

North Dakota Representative 

 


